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2nd June 2020 
 
Dear parents, carers and children 
 
Given the events currently happening in America, we wanted to add our collective voice to 
the worldwide condemnation of racism.  
 
As a school community, we promote equality at all times. We will strengthen our shared 
resolve to combat all forms of racism. We will also continue to actively promote and teach 
an anti-racist programme within our curriculum. At a time like this, it’s more important than 
ever to remember our Plumcroft core values of Kindness, Equality, Courage, Determination 
and Creativity. 
 
The image below is the lead article in myON News today. Please take the time to review it 
with your children – it is age appropriate and we think it is important to discuss it.  
 

 
 
 
Regards 

 
Richard Slade  
Headteacher 

https://www.myon.co.uk/

